
 

Contact for more information:  

Investor Relations, J-STAR Co., Ltd.  

+81-(0)3-6269-9708  

ir@j-star.co.jp 

 

September 6, 2022 

 

 

 

 

The 8th JPEA Award 

 

 

We are pleased to report that the investment to Platia by a fund under our management (J-STAR No.2 

Investment Limited Partnership) was awarded the 8th JPEA Award presented by The Japan Private 

Equity Association. 

 

For details, please refer to the link below (Japanese only). 

Reason for the award 

Interview 

 

 

 

https://jpea.group/2022/07/28/%e7%ac%ac%e5%85%ab%e5%9b%9e%ef%bc%882021%e5%b9%b4%e5%ba%a6%ef%bc%89-jpea%e3%82%a2%e3%82%a6%e3%82%a9%e3%83%bc%e3%83%89/
https://jpea.group/2022/08/31/2021%e5%b9%b4%e5%ba%a6-jpea%e3%82%a2%e3%82%a6%e3%82%a9%e3%83%bc%e3%83%89%e5%8f%97%e8%b3%9e%e6%a1%88%e4%bb%b6%e3%82%a4%e3%83%b3%e3%82%bf%e3%83%93%e3%83%a5%e3%83%bc%e8%aa%8d%e7%9f%a5%e7%97%87%e3%81%8c/

